
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 31, 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
Welcome to the 2022-23 School Year.  We begin this new academic year with renewed hope 
and an even stronger sense of purpose and unity.  The individual and collective experiences of 
the last two and a half years have brought us together in new ways, strengthened our 
relationships, and united us in the mission to expand the horizons of our students. We have 
learned so much and we will carry those gains forward.  
 
As we prepare to welcome back students this school year, here are a few pertinent pieces of 
information for you to be aware of: 

• Timetables were emailed today - Wednesday, August 31, 2022 - at 5:00 p.m. 

• There are no school supply lists. Please send students to school with the basics. 
Classroom teachers will let students know if there are extra supplies required. 

• In the days and weeks ahead, we will continue to update our school procedures and 
calendar of events (located under the student resources tab) on our school website. 

• To accommodate student return, we will be staggering student start dates.  

o Students in grades 11 and 12 will return to school Wednesday, September 7 but 

will not attend Thursday, September 8th.  

o Students in Grades 9 and 10 will start on Thursday, September 8th.  

o All students will attend Friday, September 9th. 

o Your grade and advisor information can be found on the top of your timetable. 

 
• Students requiring timetable changes for Sem. 1 are asked to email their request to 

their counsellor (name found on the top of the timetable). 
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• We return with no Covid restrictions in place.  As a result, students will receive a locker 

from their home room teacher (identified on their timetable) when they return. 

Please visit our school website and check out our outdoor digital sign for up-to-date school 
information. 
 
Thank you to all who are helping prepare for the new school year.  Your commitment to 
ensuring that Sisler remains a celebrated and successful school is inspiring.  We eagerly look 
forward to the 2022-23 school year. 
 
Regards, 
Sisler Administration 


